


In Literacy P4/5 will be focusing on narrative writing. This will include character and setting descriptions. Stories that include a clear beginning, middle and end with problems to overcome. We will also continue with our phonics lessons each week and applying what we have learning in our daily writing activities. During our grammar lessons we will be learning about prefixes and suffixes. For reading, we will continue to focus on comprehension strategies and individual reading. 



In Numeracy & Maths P4/5 will be learning all about money. We will be recognising coins and notes up to £20, identify notes and coins to pay for exact quantities, add and subtract using the column method and giving correct change. We will them move onto measuring length, mass and area. Finally, we will be looking at simple expressions and equations. 
Termly Overview for P4/5: Term 3: April-June 2024





In HWB we are learning:
In Health and Well-being this term, we will be focusing on relationships, different types of communication, staying safe online, similarities and differences, body parts and privacy. 



In IDL we are learning:
For our IDL/Topic this term we will be learning all about different animals’ bodies work. We will be learning about the different animal classes and how they have adapted to survive in their environment, compare different types of animals and learn about different animal diets. We will also be learning about Fair Trade in Africa, why this is important and think about decisions we can make to helps support Fair Trade. Finally, we will be learning what you need to set and a successful electronic circuit. 

Additional Information:

It is vitally important, for children’s progression, that they spend time each week practising their reading book, spelling words and times tables. Please see the school blog or class Team for a copy of the monthly homework grid. A paper copy has also been sent home with your child. 


